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2015 through 2018 Girls Fastpitch Softball State Tournament

Tackett, Julian <jtackett@khsaa.org> Tue, Apr 1, 2014 at 11:51 AM
To: Julian Tackett <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Bcc: Julian Tackett <jtackett@khsaa.org>, Darren Bilberry <dbilberry@khsaa.org>, Amy Cardwell
<amycardwell@me.com>, Vicki Fitch <vicki@visitbgky.com>, Terry Johnson <tjohnson@bluegrasssports.org>, Greg
Fante <gfante@Iouisvillesports.org>, Troy Killian <tkillian@louisvillesports.org>, Karl Schmitt MD
<kschmitt@louisvillesports.org>, Bodenheimer Kerry <bodenheimerkl@owensboro.org>, kybpa@yahoo.com,
shannon@visitowensboro.com, John Pohl <jpohi@\isitlex.com>, cfastpitch@ymail.com, lakeview@fewpb.net,
ccook@uvisithopkinsville.com, Marilyn Mitchell <mmitchell@khsaa.org>

The Board of Control of the Kentucky High School Athletic Association has authorized the Commissioner to
solicit proposals for hosting the KHSAA state fastpitch softball tournament provided there is more than one
facility meeting the desired specifications. Such facilities exist in softball..

The meeting to be held for purpose of making the decision on the site for these years will be on May 12-13, 2014
in Lexington at the administrative offices of the Association. These offices are located in Executive Park at 2280
Executive Drive, off of Winchester Road (US 60) at Exit 110 of Interstate 75. For complete directions, see
http://khsaa.org/contact-khsaa/. The KHSAA desires specific items to be addressed for future tournament years,
2015-2018. The Board of Control reserves the right to select more than one facility during this four-year term and
schedule the tournament on a rotating basis amongst chosen facilities.

The attached document contains all of the specific information. For further information concerning process,
sponsorship and specific budgetary items, contact Commissioner Julian Tackett. For information specifically
relative to the conduct of the softball tournament games including the specifics of the playing facility, contact
Assistant Commissioner Darren Bilberry (dbilberry@khsaa.org)

Please let me know if | can be of further assistance.

"Change is hard because people overestimate the value of what they have and underestimate the value of what
they may gain by giving that up.”
James Belasco and Ralph Stayer, Flight of the Buffalo (1994

Julian Tackett, Commissioner

Kentucky High School Athletic Association
jtackett@khsaa.org

859-299-5472 (phone)

859-293-5999 (fax)

Twitter: jtackettkhsaa
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